
Since August 2024, our Spanish videos have been viewed over 146,000 times through the U.S. prison system. 

 

 

March 2025 

LIGHT IN THE DARKNESS 
The psalmist expressed it beautifully: 

“Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a light unto my path” (Psalm 119:105). 

Time surely flies, and it’s hard to believe that five years have passed since the pandemic brought much of the 
world to a standstill. Congregations worldwide were required to close their meeting places, as no one could leave 
home on Sundays. Many of our brethren struggled with navigating God’s requirement of worship with restrictions 
governments were enacting. 

During that time, this verse helped me to develop La Luz En Mi Andar (The Light in My Path), an online series 
featuring different speakers each weekday evening. This initiative became a source of encouragement for many 
brethren facing despair, sorrow, and loneliness. Even today, the recordings remain available, and whenever we visit 
congregations or attend lectureships, brethren approach us with gratitude, vividly recalling how much strength 
and comfort those lessons provided during that difficult season. 

At Escuela Bíblica en Línea, we recognize that the impact of our work goes beyond our lifetime. One day, 
when we are no longer walking this earth, many will still benefit from the efforts we put into reaching the Spanish-
speaking world with the truth of God’s Word. We continue to receive comments from people in Cuba, Honduras, 
and various U.S. states, expressing their appreciation as they discover the lessons and resources available through 
the School. These are people we may never meet on this side of heaven, yet through our shared efforts, we pray that 
one day, we will rejoice together on that beautiful shore. As we move forward, we remain committed to providing 
accessible, life-changing biblical education to all who seek it. 

This month, Willie Alvarenga joined us to record a course on Hermeneutics, which, Lord willing, will be 
available in the coming weeks. If you are near Memphis, TN, we invite you to visit our booth during the Memphis 
School of Preaching Lectures, starting March 30th. We would love to meet you and share more about the great 
things God is doing through this work. 

Has God’s Word been a light in your journey? Do you know someone who could benefit from studying the 
Bible with us? Share Escuela Bíblica en Línea with them, and let’s continue shining the light of Christ together! 

Visit spanishbibleschool.org to learn more about this work of the Lord. If you would like to help us be a light in 
the darkness, you can also donate online through the website or reach out to us directly. 

 

May God bless you and your family richly today, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

https://spanishbibleschool.org/

